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ATTENTION:  WATER CUSTOMERS  
 
 
RE:  INGERSOLL – WATERMAIN FLUSHING 

 
This is to inform you that Oxford County plans to perform additional flushing of the 
watermains in the area northwest of the intersection of Victoria Street and Thames 
Street as shown on the map on the back of this notice, to help prevent discoloured 
water. The discolouration is due mainly to old cast iron watermains in the area. The 
water is tested regularly in accordance with the Safe Drinking Water Act and there have 
been no health concerns identified.  
 
The watermain flushing will occur between 10:00 pm to 6:00 am on the evenings 
of Wednesday August 21 and Thursday August 22.  
 
While the flushing is occurring, your water may be discoloured and residents should 
minimize use of the water. If you notice discoloured water, an outside tap or a cold 
water faucet not connected to a water softener or filter should be turned on in order to 
flush the water from your plumbing. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Todd Gregg, Water-Wastewater Operations 
Coordinator at 519-539-9800 ext. 3129 or tgregg@oxfordcounty.ca.  
 
 
This notice issued August 13, 2013. 
 
 
Deborah Goudreau, P. Eng. 
Manager of Water Services  
Oxford County 
 
 
cc:  Peter Heywood, Oxford County – Health Unit 
      Sandra Lawson, Town of Ingersoll 

 
 


